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JOHN BRIDGEMAN LIMITED (NSX:JBL) 

Resignation of Non-executive Director 

 

John Bridgeman Limited (NSX: JBL) announces that Mr Ross Patane has notified the Company of his 

resignation as non-executive director. 

The Board expresses its sincere appreciation to Ross for his service to the Company and wishes him all the 

best with his future endeavours. 

The Board will make an announcement regarding the appointment of a new non-executive director 

shortly. 

 

ENDS 

John Bridgeman Limited 

 


